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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
SECRETARIAT : PORT BLAIR

Port Blair dated the 4 Octber,2011

To
The Secretary (Home)
Ministry of Home Affairs,
New Delhij
[Attention Shri M.Gopal Reddy, Jt.Secretary, (UT)]
Sir,

With reference to your D.0.No.U-11023/1/2010-UTL Dated 3™ October 2011, following
comments are submitted on the points raised by Secretary (Home),

The rationale for not allowing tourist establishments in the Buffer Zone is due the
negative impact that tourism activity may bring on the Jarawa tribe, as in recent times they
have started coming out and making contact with the local settlers and outsiders, It has also

of infrastructure facilities. It has become significant when compared with the local population
of 3.8 lakhs spread over the entire island territory.

The extent of land under Revenue settlements in the present Buffer Zone is hardly
20% and remaining is notified Reserved Forest.  The restrictions under the Forest
Conservation Act 1980 and the ICRZ notification limiting developmental activities in the
coastal zone, restrict setting up of big industries. The major resource of the island which is
dmber, is not allowed to be used commercially after the 2002 judgement of the Hon'ble
Supreme Court and since then the major wood based industries have been closed down. Due
to logistic constraints, environmental considerations and availability of raw materials and



